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On Sunday 8/4/2019 at 11:37 pm, a WWD was seen
on CRTV22 traveling EB in the WB lanes of US-30 at
|A-100. The WWD approached the US-30/IA-100
interchange from the west, so they must have entered
US-30 at one of the at-grade crossings in Benton
County. The WWD collided with another vehicle
between Williams Blvd and Edgewood Rd. The
possible POEs are 1A-279, CR-W28, and |A-287.




